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Meeting on proposed changes at the Australian Catholic 
University 

The CPSU NSW will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 9 February to talk about the proposed changes by 

the Australian Catholic University (ACU). The university has proposed a variety of draconian measures, 

including pay cuts and forced job losses. The CPSU NSW does not support any of this, and would like to 

talk to you about next steps. 

Connect to the Microsoft Teams meeting HERE.  

We are looking forward to seeing you there. 

If you have any colleagues that are interested in the union, or joining up, please bring them to this meeting, 

and ask them to sign up. Please also share this email with your co-workers. 

Know someone who is not a member of the CPSU NSW? 

Ask them to join the CPSU NSW at www.cpsunsw.org.au/join. 

Follow the CPSU NSW on Facebook HERE. 

Stand with us today! 

Professional Staff: Worth Every Cent! 

ACU CPSU NSW Branch Committee Delegates 

Richard Faulkner Richard.faulkner@acu.edu.au  

Lesley Adukonu Lesley.Adukonu@acu.edu.au  

Union support 

Member Support Centre 1300 772 679 

Susan Emery Industrial Officer semery@psa.asn.au  

Kirra Jackson Organiser kjackson@psa.asn.au  
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